
From: Peter Throm [mailto:peterthrom@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 9:48 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed Student Housing between Pontiac Trail and M-14 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 

I’m writing in opposition to the proposed student housing between Pontiac Trail and M-14.  This 

is a wonderful development opportunity for City of Ann Arbor family housing and/or affordable 

family housing which is desperately needed.  The City has green lighted numerous new student 

apartment developments in recent years and it’s great to see these high quality upscale living 

areas for the students and clearly it drives economic development for the City.  That said, our 

City needs to be more thoughtful in balancing the scale for family housing, especially since new 

family housing is a rare commodity within City limits. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Peter Throm 
 

Peter Throm Management, LLC 

734-277-1008 office/mobile/text 

peterthrom@me.com 

www.peterthrom.com  
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